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               To see the entire NM District Schedule and Information go to:  nmnaz.com and select a tab. 

2022 New Mexico District Conventions and Assembly 

109th Annual Meeting  

 

Theme: “What difference are you making?” 

 

Heights 1st Church of the Nazarene 

Albuquerque, NM 

Dr. Lawrence Lacher 

District Superintendent 

Dr. Carla Sundberg 

General Superintendent 

Nicole Young 

District NMI President 

    Thursday  July  7 

                                    Opening Rally NMI Service– 7pm 

                                   Reception following Service—9pm 

 

                                                 Friday July 8 

                                             Registration 7am 

                         NMI Convention  8 –12pm 

        

                                               

   NDI Convention—1:00—5pm 

 

 

Ordination Service– 7pm 

 Reception for Ordinands– 9pm 

                                                 

     

                                        Saturday July 9 

              Registration  7am 

                  District Assembly– 8am –12pm 

 

Rev. Amanda Pettit, 

Ex. Dir. Rescue Hill 

Dr. Rebecca Laird 

PLNU, Prof. of Christian Formation 

Rev. Ryan Nelson 

District NDI Chariperson 



 

 

Kadee Joy Tiner – 

2022 Graduate of Lovington High School.  Kadee Joy will 
be attending Southern Nazarene University in the fall. We 
are so incredibly proud of all of her accomplishments in 
music, band, and theatre. But, most importantly, we are 
proud of the wonderful young woman she has become. 

Lovington Church of the Nazarene 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SENIORS! 

2022 

Reagan Van Soest 
 
2022 Graduate of Homeschooling studies.  Has attended Church Street 
Church of the Nazarene her entire life. She was twice nominated for top 
New Mexico high school musical theatre actress of the year, and per-
formed at the Enchantment Awards.  An avid horse lover, Reagan has 
excelled in western horse shows and loves competing as a barrel rac-
er.  This fall, Reagan plans to attend Southern Nazarene University and 
major in Nursing with a minor in Business Management.  She will also 
compete on SNU's Equestrian Team in both Western and English rid-
ing. 

Church Street Church of the Nazarene– Carlsbad 

Emma Goosens 
 
My family became missionaries when I was six years old and we 
have lived in Papua New Guinea (PNG) for 8 years, Fiji for 2 years, 
and the Philippines for almost a year. I consider PNG my home 
because we lived there the longest, but my heart and church family 
is in Fiji. The Philippines is where I had my first and last year at a 
“real” school.  I have been incredibly blessed to attend Faith Acade-
my. This fall I plan to attend Northwest Nazarene University (NNU) 
in Nampa, Idaho where I will study social work. I chose this field 
because I love people and feel called to help those who need sup-
port, especially vulnerable children. I also plan to be involved with 
foster care and/or adoption in the future. 

Melanesia South Pacific Field  

Jaylin Nicole Lucero  

2022 graduate from Grady High School. Jaylin is the granddaughter of Travis 

and Pastor Kymburly Odell of Crossroads Cowboy Church of the Nazarene 

in Broadview. Jaylin left Palm Springs High School at the end of her junior 

year when she chose to attend Grady High School in New Mexico. She loved 

Grady High School and Crossroads Cowboy Church of the Nazarene so 

much that she decided to stay in New Mexico for her Senior year. 

She wants to serve families in the future therefore she intends to further her 

education for a career in Social Work or as a Mortician.  

Crossroads  Cowboy Church of the Nazarene 



 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SENIORS! 

2022 

Elijah Wyatt  

2022 graduate Aztec Hgh School at 17 with honors. 
Elijah has been homeschooled most of his school 
years except the last 2 years, he enrolled in a new 

online program at Aztec High School. Elijah will be 
attending Benedictine University in Mesa, AZ on a full 
academic and athletic scholarships.   

#1 Ranked Catcher in the state of NM!!!! 4A and 
5A  

We as his parents could not be more proud of the 

young man he’s become.  

Cross Roads Church of the Nazarene –Farmington 

Jayden Kylie Arviso -  

2022 Graduate of Juan College High School. 

She is planning to complete her CNA certifica-

tion, moving on to nursing school to earn a BA 

and eventually plans to become a physician.   

Aztec Church of the Nazarene 

Morgan Leann Dannar -  

2022 Graduate of Aztec High School. She plans 
to attend college majoring in marketing with a 
minor in film.  

Makayla Lynn Garcia -  

2022 Graduate of Bloomfield High School. She 
plans to attend San Juan College in the fall and will 
then transfer to UNM or NMSU.  

   

Clara Wood -  

2022 Graduate of Farmington High School. She 
will be attending UNM majoring in graphic de-
sign with a minor in psychology. 

Quinton Weems  

2022 Graduate of Goddard High School in 
Roswell. He has been a member of Roswell 1st 
Church of the Nazarene for over 17 years. He 
has a heart for Jesus and cares for others.  

His plan is to attend New Mexico State Univer-
sity in the Fall of 2022 and his goal is to obtain 

a Bachelor of Science degree in Marketing. 

Roswell 1st  Church of the Nazarene 

Jake Pope  

 2022 High School graduate from Gateway Chris-
tian School in Roswell.  Graduating with honors, 
Jake proves to do all things with excellence as he 
puts his heart and mind into everything he 
does.  Jake has plans to stay in Roswell to start 
taking his basic college courses at ENMUR.  

Haydan West -Received  his High School Diploma 

God has had his hand on Haydan throughout his life.  
He has overcome so many obstacles. Hayden was 
born with Megalencephaly-capillary malformation syn-
drome or MCM, Chiari malformation, Autism, and other 
developmental disabilities.  Hayden attended private 
Christian schools until 5th grade when he switched to 
life skill learning programs in public school.  Hayden 
loves church, youth group, Special Olympics, and play-
ing the congas and bongos on the praise and  worship 
team. 

Hayden will begin NM Department of Vocational Reha-
bilitation Project SEARCH in the fall.     

Caleb Gomez  -Youth Pastor  

Graduated from Olivet Nazarene University Dec 
2021. 

With a BS degree in Pastoral Studies.  “He stated 
he crammed 4 years into 5!!” 
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Teen Camp      
July 18-22 

 
$230 @ BP 

Hello there Youth Pastors and Leaders, 

 
I wanted to pass on some more information regarding NYC 2023.  We are about 14 months away from the event, 
but NOW is the time to be praying, preparing, fundraising, and promoting! In this email, I will cover the basic infor-
mation about NYC, the cost of NYC, the payment plan, T-shirt contest, and the travel schedule.   
 Basic Information: 
What: Nazarene Youth Conference 2023 (4-day conference filled with worship, teaching, interactive experiences, 
concerts) 
When: July 5-10, 2023 
Where: Tampa Bay, Florida 

Who: Students who have COMPLETED 8th through 12th grades at the time of the event; Sponsors must be 23 years of age at the time 
of the event 
  
Cost: 
The cost for NYC 2023 has been set to $2300/person.  Please know that this number is contingent on future airfare costs and could in-
crease.  As soon as airfare costs for July 2023 are released and secured, we will have a more definite number.   
  
Payment Plan: 
Below is the payment plan based on the $2300/person cost.  Please note that the first payment of $450/person is due THIS OCTOBER 
1!  All payments are nonrefundable (but can be transferred to another participant.  The last day to make student or sponsor transfers will 
be May 15, 2023). 

 

Date Payment is Due Cost PER PERSON 

October 1, 2022 $450 

November 1, 2022 $250 

December 1, 2022 $250 

January 1, 2023 $250 

February 1, 2023 $250 

March 1, 2023 $250 

April 1, 2023 $250 

May 1, 2023 $250 

June 1, 2023 $100 

Travel Schedule: 
Below is the tentative travel schedule for our district: 

Wednesday, July 5                                                                                         
·        Travel to Tampa Bay          
·        NYC Registration 
·        Check into Hotel 
·        Field Event 

Thursday, July 6 
·        NYC Events 

Friday, July 7 
·        NYC Events 

Saturday, July 8 
·        NYC Events 

Sunday, July 9 
·        NYC Events 
·        District Event 

Monday, July 10 
·        Travel back to New Mexico  



 

 

Accomplishments of our Pastoral Families 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR THE DISTRICT 2022 

 
                                                                                                     June 
NM District Young Adult Conference                                 June 3-5 
Pentecost Sunday                                                                    June 5 
 
                                                                                                     July 
 *District Assembly and Conventions   “What difference are you making?      July 7-9  2022     (Abq Heights First) 

 Kid’s Camp   GLOW IN THE DARK                                     July 11-15 

Teen Camp      WHOLE                                                         July 18-22   

*District Family Camp         “It’s a Family Thing”     July 25 –31 

 

Level Club  Dues - July 

No Women in Ministry Zoom for the next few months. 
 See you all after Summer. 

NM District Young Adults  June 3 - 5!!! 

Hello All!!!! 
We've got a week left!      Please register soon if you are interested. 

-Sincerely, 
Nathaniel Pfeifer 

It’s going to be worth your time to be a part of our District Young Adults Weekend 
 

Let me introduce myself, my name is Nathaniel Pfeifer.  I am the new director for the NM District Young Adults Conference. 

I am a long time member of Cornerstone Church of the Nazarene in Los Lunas NM. I graduated from New Mexico Tech 2018. In 
my free time, I volunteer on 2 local search and rescue teams."  

The dates for this years conference is June 3 –5 in Ruidoso, NM.  The purpose of the conference  is to promote spiritual growth and fel-
lowship in our young adult community.  

To Register for this event: Please email: pfeifernathaniel10@gmail.com.  (Please note this is a zero) 

1.Your name;   2.Emergency Contact;   3.Food Restrictions/Allergies;   4.Topics you would like to see discussed during our sessions. 

Schedule of Sessions: 

Friday: 7-9pm 

Saturday: 9-11am,     1-3pm,     7-9pm (Last Sessions will probably be a fun/free period) 

Sunday: 9-11am 

Congratulations!!! 

Jennie Montblanco—Portales CON 

Lovington School district 

Secondary Teacher of the Year!!! 

Crossroads CON 

Elijah Wyatt- 4A Player of 

the year!!!!  

 

 

 

Pastor Eli Wyatt - Coach 

of the year!  Aztec HS 

https://www.facebook.com/eliwyatt?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVNTchS2i_1qBtXLUt6iiL2IkAv1cEkzHXP91-aiiI6cWJSvprICoj56vxak4qh1Bkf6qYDxBfgK7tUYm3BOL4Xss77jSl8Fsfk8oGhzdEcslAzvAZWAXW8mtgdMZmBEuE&__tn__=-%5dK-R
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ASAP      NMI– MEMORIAL  ROLL  INFORMATION!!!!! 

Greetings, NM District! 
 
We are collecting names and pictures for the NMI Memorial Roll which we will share during the NMI Convention.  
 
NOTE***** This is a different Memorial Roll than the District One played during District Assembly. Those are 
collected by someone else. This collection is for people who have been entered into the NMI Memorial Roll on 
the NMI Website. There is a $75 fee which is used to support Nazarene missionaries. 
 
From the NMI Website: 
"The Memorial Roll, established in 1919, is a way to honor deceased friends and loved ones. A certificate is 
issued in the name of the person memorialized and is often presented to a family member or displayed in the 
church. Churches or individuals may place as many names on the Memorial Roll as they desire, and those me-
morialized need not be members of the church. 
  
The cost of placing someone on the Memorial Roll is USD$75. You will receive a certificate that fits into a 
standard 8"x10" frame. Duplicates of the certificate are $25 each." 
 
You can find all the information you need to enter someone on the NMI Memorial Roll at the NMI Web-
site: nazarene.org/NMI under the tab labeled "Honors."  
 
After you have submitted your honoree into the Memorial Roll, please email the following information to Re-
gena Fry no later than June 10th: 
 
-Full Name 
-Church Name 
-A photo of the honoree 
 
You can contact Regena directly at: 
schotzie2004@msn.com   
575-914-6050 
 
Thank you! 
Nicole Young 

 
 

    Mexico  
The Church of the Nazarene officially began work in Mexico in 1908. However, the roots of the work in Mexico can be traced all 
the way back to 1903 when members of the Texas Holiness Association moved to the south of Mexico, making Mexico one of the 
very first missions fields. The country borders the Caribbean Sea and the Gulf of Mexico, between Belize and the United States. It 
also borders the North Pacific Ocean, between Guatemala and the United States. The population is approximately 128.9 million. 
The official language is Spanish.  
 
 
 
      76,291 Members       693 Organized Churches         303 District Licensed                  12 Missionaries serving from Mexico 
                                                                                       nd 505 Ordained Ministers                        
                                       and 196 Not Yet Organized  
                                      Churches across 15 districts  
                                
 

http://nazarene.org/NMI
mailto:schotzie2004@msn.com
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Nazarene Discipleship International 

 
The cost of camp per camper this year is, $225.00 and counselors $160.00 ($175.00 after June 27th)  

  
Register by June 19th to get requested t-shirt size.  
1. All Counselors must be Naz Safe Compliant, no exceptions. This will need to include Ministry Safe training and back-
ground checks. Must be completed no later than June 27th.  
2. We will need counselors, male and female. We tend to not get enough male leaders, so please even if your church is 
not sending any kids, please consider sending some counselors.  
3. We will be in need of snacks. Twice a day for 5 days. Please let me know what your church can send so I can make sure 
we will have enough for all the kids. I do have to ask that all the snacks be free of any nuts due to allergies.   
 Any questions or concerns, please let me know and I will do my best. 
 
Pastor Ron Davis 
Children's Camp Director 
505-453-4500 
jjtheclown@live.com       or            pastorron@abqnaz.org 



 

 

Hello NM District!!  
 
We had a great time at Point Loma on Saturday, May 14! Our children represented our district very 
well in the Regional Quizzing competition. Carlsbad Church Street got 4th place as a team and our 
NM All-Stars placed 4th as well at the competition!! Here are some pictures to show our quizzers 
(and Coach :)) getting ready to quiz!! Next year, we will be in 1st and 2nd Samuel and it is a World 
Quiz year!! If you have any questions, let me know! 

 

 NM Children's Bible Quizzing 2021-2022 

Regional Quiz Meet Point Loma Nazarene University 

Donation Requests: Water Balloons $29.99 per Pkg  (665est) 

 Inflatable Water Castle. $356.90  

Monetary Donations ; On-Line: Abqnaz.org (Gift Designation: Teen Ministry) Checks: Sandia Church of Nazarene  

(Memo: Teen District Event)   Contributions may be brought to either Sandia Nazarene campus  

Attention to : Rebekah Guardiola-Landry 

 


